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Question 1 
 
Councillor MD Lloyd-Hayes, Aylestone Hill Ward 
 
There has been a great deal of public consternation regarding the proposed closure 
of the Hillside Centre. There appear to be no emails from the parish liaison officer, 
the usual conduit for consultation with parishes, nor can I find any reference to it until 
latterly from the CCG or Wye Valley Trust.  How were parish councils or members of 
the public able to engage if no public notice was issued?  
 
 
 
 


